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Dear Executive Officer,
 
The Royal Australian College of General Practitioners (RACGP) thanks the Medical Board of Australia for
the opportunity to provide comment on the consultation on the recognition of genetic pathology as a
new field of specialty practice.
 
The RACGP does not have any concerns with the proposed changes, with the caveat that the decision
does not negatively impact patient access (including out of pocket cost, distribution of services and
waiting times).
 
Additionally, the RACGP suggests that ‘just-in-time’, accessible resources are developed to assist GPs and
their patients in this rapidly evolving area of practice.
 
If you have any questions about our response, please feel free to contact the Quality Care team at
qualitycare@racgp.org.au.
 
Kind Regards
Lynelle
 
 

​
Lynelle Cogan (She/Her)
Senior Project Officer, Quality Care | Quality Care
Practice Management Standards & Quality Care | Policy & Advocacy

T 
 | racgp.org.au

The Royal Australian College of General Practitioners Ltd
Wurundjeri Country
100 Wellington Parade, East Melbourne VIC 3002

​We recognise the traditional custodians of the land and sea on which we work and live​




